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The Public Servants Association (PSA) upheld the spirit of Mandela Day with the Union’s employees and shop 
stewards dedicated 67 minutes to clean identified areas in various cities and towns across South Africa. 
 
Since 2009, Mandela Day has united people around the world in honouring the enduring legacy of Nelson 
Mandela as an icon of justice, and human dignity. This day serves as call to action and a reminder of the 
collective responsibility to contribute meaningfully to society. The PSA’s initiative saw the Union’s employees, 
shop stewards and members structures roll up their sleeves to restore pride and dignity to shared public spaces. 
These efforts are part of the PSA’s ongoing broader dedication to community service. 
 
The PSA continues to actively drive meaningful change in South African communities. One such initiative is the 
ongoing #ClinicProject, which addresses critical infrastructure and resource shortages in public healthcare 
facilities. Through this project, clinics across South Africa are being assisted to address pressing health and 
safety needs affecting employees and members of the public.  
 
This initiative is part of the PSA’s broader corporate social investment strategy, which prioritises long-term support 
for vulnerable communities. At the heart of this work lies the recognition that public servants have a vital role to 
play in shaping society. 
 
As the world continues to navigate complex social and environmental challenges, Mandela Day 2025 stands as a 
powerful reminder of the importance of unity, purpose, and collective responsibility. The PSA calls on all South 
Africans to embrace this spirit by taking meaningful steps towards positive change and continued service to fellow 
citizens. 
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